Chris A. Brown

Rt
March 14, 2010
Dr. Hui Wei
5804 Jog Road
Lake Worth, Fl 33467
Dear Dr. Wei,

After 25 years of smoking, with no success of quitting on my own your services were
recommended to me. I was very skeptical regarding acupuncture services but decided to

try it.

As of today, it has been two months since my last cigarette and I have no desire to light
up.

Due to your services [ am now on my way to a healthier and stronger life thanks to you.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

A

Chris Brown



